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JENNER GROUP – COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) SECONDWAVE POLICY  

During our companywide temporary closure in response to the initial outbreak of the 

Coronavirus pandemic, the COVID-19 taskforce established at Jenner Group worked to 

ensure that all company policies and procedures were adapted accordingly to accommodate 

all new ways of working, our enhanced safety culture and heightened hygiene and cleanliness 

measures and to include social distancing guidelines.   

In advance of implementation of a further period of national or localised lock-down, 

caused by a potential ‘second-wave’ of the coronavirus pandemic, it is the intention of 

the business, in our identified role as keyworkers and due to the importance of our work to 

society and the economy, to remain fully operational at this time.  We will continue to conduct 

our sites under our enhanced safety guidelines unless clear directive to the construction 

industry to cease activity is issued from central government, and subject to availability of all 

essential material supplies and our subcontracted workforce to ensure sites can continue to 

progress.  

 

Following the implementation of all new protocol and the time our previous closure allowed us 

to acclimatise to working in a socially distanced manner, we feel confident that we are now 

best-placed and fully prepared to work in a safe and responsible manner, continuously 

adapting to all evolving legislation and guidance from the government, the Construction 

Leadership Council (CLC) and our own professional safety advisors to ensure the safety of all 

those who work for and on behalf of Jenner, including those throughout our wider supply chain.  

 

The situation continues to be monitored very closely on a day-by-day basis to ensure we 

remain efficient and effective in our guidance and instruction to safeguard all those within our 

duty of care, responding appropriately to the current risks and as the situation develops and 

with a zero-tolerance approach to non-conformance firmly in place. Each site will be 

individually monitored and adapt according to any more localised lockdown procedures, 

should these extend to the construction sector.  

 

At this time it remains imperative that everyone stays alert and vigilant, with high regard for 

their colleagues, and follows the correct steps should they feel unwell or display the common 

symptoms of COVID-19 (high temperature and/or a new and continuous dry cough) Remote 

working continues to be encouraged alongside self-isolation and shielding for those who are 

vulnerable or at higher-risk and all staff have been issued with protective face coverings.  

 

Our Jenner Group protocol is now in place should we experience a confirmed case of COVID-

19 (Coronavirus) and all information and documentation relating to pandemic is available via 

the dedicated section of our website: www.jenner-group.co.uk/covid-19  

 

The health and welfare of all our staff, stakeholders, and their loved ones, remains our 

absolute priority in these unprecedented times.  


